
 

 

Announcements for November 6 

 

 

 Let’s do Exam 2 on Friday, November 20.  It will especially cover recursion, data structures, 

and the basic information about classes.  That week’s lab will be fun and not too long. 

 There is a new group forming: OPOC – Oberlin Programmers of Color.  The first meeting 

will be Friday, November 13 at 4:30 in King 239.  The CS Department is providing cookies 

and tea.  Tea??  That’s what I have been told.   


